
GRANITE	ELEMENTARY	SCHOOL	COMMUNITY	COUNCIL	

MEETING	NOTES:		NOVEMBER	13,	2017	

	

ATTENDEES:		Ronnie	Mulqueen,	Katie	Dahle,	Misti	Milner,	Kelly	Frye,	Tami	Bergen,	Jessica	Singer,	Laura	
Carrera,	and	Terri	Petersen	

WELCOME:		Ronnie	welcomed	the	group	and	the	meeting	began	at	4:15.					

MINUTES	FROM	PREVIOUS	MEETING:		The	group	reviewed	the	meeting	minutes	from	the	October	
meeting	and	they	were	approved.	

BUDGETS	–	LANDTRUST	AND	CELL	TOWER:		The	school	has	purchased	10	new	Chrome	Books	for	3rd	
grade.		Currently	the	4th	and	5th	grade	have	a	Chrome	Book	for	each	student.		The	third	grade	is	slowly	
adding	Chrome	Books	to	increase	the	number	of	computers	available	for	students.		Some	of	the	cell	
tower	money	has	been	used	to	fund	bussing	for	a	couple	of	field	trips.		Ronnie	said	detailed	reports	of	
these	funds	are	available	if	anyone	from	the	SCC	would	like	to	take	a	look.	

SAFETY	DRILLS:		The	district	has	asked	for	some	changes	this	year	regarding	safety	drills	at	the	school.		
There	are	several	types	of	drills	that	the	school	will	hold.		Some	will	include	students	and	some	will	just	
involve	the	staff.		Granite	will	hold	a	fire	drill,	bomb	threat	drill,	infectious	disease	drill,	lockdown	drill,	
etc.		They	have	the	ability	to	scan	a	badge	and	lock	all	of	the	doors	in	the	building	in	the	event	of	a	
threat	from	outside	of	the	school.		They	also	work	on	drills	for	a	threat	that	may	be	inside	of	the	school.		
Ronnie	will	be	attending	some	training	sessions	to	understand	district	procedures	for	new	drills	the	
school	will	hold.	

NEW	BOND	&	HOW	IT	IMPACTS	GRANITE:		The	bond	passed	in	the	election	last	week.		Granite	will	be	
receiving	a	new	front	office	remodel.		It	may	take	a	couple	of	years	to	get	through	all	of	the	schools	on	
the	list	and	Ronnie	does	not	know	when	Granite’s	remodel	will	take	place.		She	is	not	aware	of	the	
timeline	for	the	skylights.		When	the	remodel	is	scheduled,	it	will	occur	during	Summer	break.	

PLANNING	FOR	NEXT	FAMILY	NIGHT:		We	have	an	Internet	Safety	Night	scheduled	during	White	Ribbon	
Week.		A	date	will	be	established	soon.		In	the	Spring,	we	will	host	a	STEAM	night	(art	auction	and	STEM	
activities).		We	will	talk	to	groups	like	Mad	Science,	Mathnasium,	etc.,	to	see	if	they	would	have	an	
interest	in	participating.	

PARKING	LOT	EXIT	ONLY:		Katie	asked	if	we	knew	when	the	exit	only	lanes	would	be	painted	in	the	
parking	lot.		Ronnie	said	she	will	follow	up.	

HOMEWORK:		The	group	had	a	general	discussion	about	homework.		There	was	a	KSL	homework	debate	
scheduled	to	be	on	television	and	Tami	said	she	would	circulate	the	link	to	watch	the	debate.			

	

NEXT	MEETING:		December	11,	2017	at	4:15	p.m.	

	

The	meeting	adjourned	at	5:30	p.m.	


